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We are deeply saddened to inform the demise of H.E. Mr. Barry Sen, the 
first and founding Secretary-General of AALCO on 8 November 2015 at the 
age of 90. AALCO shall always remain indebted to him for the exemplary 
services he rendered in his capacity as the Secretary-General of the 
Organization. 


